
 
 

  

                              
        

                

 

                                    

 

 

   

               

 

  

      

   

  

       

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

                

 

NEWS RELEASE 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – July 14, 2023 

Officer Involved Shooting at Lakeside Motel 

Adams County, Colo. (July 14, 2023): 

Just after midnight on July 14, 2023, an Adams County Deputy was involved in a shooting at 6251 

Federal Blvd. (Lakeside Motel). The 17th Judicial District Critical Incident Response Team is currently 

investigating the incident. 

Preliminary information indicates that shots were fired when an adult male displayed a handgun as a 

deputy attempted to contact him. After the shooting, the deputy and medical personnel treated the 

male who was transported to an area hospital where he was later pronounced deceased.  

The deputy involved has been placed on administrative leave, which is standard procedure, and any 

changes to his status will be determined after the investigation is completed. 

-End-

Contact: Sgt. Adam Sherman 

303-655-3223 (Office) 

asherman@adcogov.org 
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